
Intensive Learning Support Program 

This program is a government initiative with funds being provided to all schools 
in all systems. The funding is used to provide small group tuition for students 
who need it most.  

At Warnervale we have already commenced this program. We know that the 
small group model we use is very successful. We have small group support 
every day in Literacy and Numeracy rotations, 
Bump It Up withdrawal groups and our Spelling 
program.  

In this Intensive Learning Support Program we have many students 
supported in small group tuition up to 3 times a week. Their tuition is 
being overseen by their class teacher, and led by a School Learning 
Support Officer. The tuition will focus on core content in Literacy or 
Numeracy. Your child may come home and tell you about some extra 
group work that they are involved in.  

School Representative Council—SRC  

Congratulations to the following students who were presented with their SRC badges last week. 

Year 2: Ruby M, Lucius C, Harper W, Chloe A, Patrick S 

Year 3: Harper B, Alexander D, Charlie E, Mackenzie H, Ella W 

Year 4: Georgia T, Callie M, Emily T, Macey M, Tiana B 

Year 5: Isaac M, Elizabeth B, Summer W, Hailey M, Emma N 

Year 6: Peyton D, Olivia N, Hudson T, Amelia M, Mykala F 

Zone Swimming Carnival 

Good Luck to our Zone swimmers who are competing today at Mingara as part of the Wallarah Zone 
team. 

School Photos - March 18 

All  photos Kindergarten - Year 6, School Captains, and family photos will be taken on Thursday 
March 18. Children need to be in their correct school uniform - tunics for girls, school polo shirt and 
black shorts for boys. Remember black socks for boys, white socks for girls - no coloured stockings 
please girls and hair ribbons need to be black or maroon! Today you will receive your photo 
envelopes. These are individually marked and all payments need to be made online wherever 
possible. Sibling photo envelopes are available at the office. 

School Interviews—Save the Date 

This year we will be holding parent interviews from 3.10 pm—5.50 pm on Tuesday, March 23. Each 
teacher will also provide additional time slots. Parents will be able to book a 10 minute interview slot 
via our online booking system.  

Nut Products 

A reminder that we have many students at Warnervale who have allergies to nut products. Please be 
mindful when packing lunches for your children. Our Canteen is peanut free for the safety of all 
students with allergies. 

 

Regards, 

Ms Jill Carter 

Principal 
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March 3 2021 

Week 6 Term 1 

Warnervale Public School 
   Your child:  

       Our commitment 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=z4x6j

